
  
  

 
 
June 23, 2005 
 
 
 
Subject: Powerline conducted data 

FCC ID: EO945ER-1 
   
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
The attached data has been provided to demonstrate compliance to the new FCC part 
15.207 regulations.  No modifications were made to the product to meet these new limits.  
This report is just meant to provide data that was not provided in previous reports. 
 
If you have any questions, then please feel free to contact me at 507-837-5264.  I can also 
be reached by email at drew.rosenberg@itron.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Drew Rosenberg 
Regulatory Engineer 
Itron, Inc. 
2401 North State Street 
Waseca, MN 56093 
Phone:  (507)-837-5264 
Fax:  (507)-837-5200 
Drew.rosenberg@itron.com 
 
 
 
 
 


